
 

  
 

It is proposed to receive the under mentioned Deputation in the Council Chamber, County Hall, 

Tallaght, Dublin 24 on Wednesday 24th February, 2016 at 2pm. 
 

The matters for discussion are set out below: 

 

2pm – 2.45pm – Kingswood Heights Residents Association  
 

1. New Secondary School. 
- The Residents Association would like input into decisions regarding the new 
Secondary school.  
 

2. Land Sale and impact on the estate.  
– The Residents Association want input into the amount of houses and exits.  
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Brian Carroll, Staff Officer,  
Administration Unit, Community Development,  
Housing, Social & Community Development Department  
 
Tel No:   01 – 4149270 
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